From: Elizabeth Moore_

Sent: 12 June 2020 17:06
To: Planning
Subject: RE: Application Ref: 2020/2436/T

Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for your letter dated 8th June 2020 regarding the intended work to trees in my
garden... Application Ref: 2020/2436/T.

I am writing this email as the resident_ and have

been living here for 58 years.

I am very fond of my trees. I do understand they require maintenance but I have some
objection to the felling of the two Horse Chestnuts T3 and T4 and would prefer that they are
pruned rather than felled. I feel very much the same for T2 the Elder which is not invading
anyone else’e space but does need a good prune too. As a long term tenant here I would be
grateful to have my wishes heard and respected.

These trees give me valuable shade and privacy especially during the summer months and I
would really appreciate that they are only pruned.

Yours sincerely

Miss Elizabeth Moore

Elizabeth Moore




